
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Please be advised that all nut products including peanut butter and all tree nuts will not be 
permitted on any field trip.  Even if your child is in a class that does not have children with this 
allergy, we will still be “peanut sensitive” since we often combine classes during field trips.  If 
your child comes to school with a peanut product, he/she will not be allowed to bring it on the 
trip and we will provide a substitute lunch or snack.   

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  Since this is a life threatening concern, I am 
requesting that every parent and child sign that they are aware of this district policy. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Thomas Harrison 
Principal 

 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am aware that peanut/nut allergies can be life threatening and that food with nuts are not 
permitted on any field trips. 
 
___________________________________  ______________________________ 
Child signature     Parent 

signature 
 
 

 


